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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

City of Calabasas Welcomes New Legal Counsel, Thanks Former Legal Partner for 
Dedicated Service 

Calabasas, CA — October 29, 2024 — The City of Calabasas is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Aleshire & Wynder as its new legal counsel. The decision, made after an 
extensive review process, reflects the City’s commitment to securing experienced and 
specialized legal representation as it continues to address the complex needs of its 
growing community. 

Aleshire & Wynder brings a wealth of knowledge in municipal law, with a distinguished 
record of successfully representing public agencies across the state. The firm will provide 
comprehensive legal services to the City, including guidance on regulatory compliance, 
land use, litigation, and public policy. Calabasas looks forward to a strong partnership as 
it navigates future opportunities and challenges. 

The City would also like to extend its deepest appreciation to Colantuono, Highsmith & 
Whatley, PC for their many years of dedicated service. Their counsel has been invaluable 
in ensuring the City’s legal affairs were managed with professionalism and expertise. The 
City is grateful for their pivotal role in navigating significant legal matters during their 
tenure. 

“We are excited to welcome Aleshire & Wynder and look forward to their insights and 
guidance,” said Mayor Weintraub. “At the same time, we sincerely thank Colantuono, 
Highsmith & Whatley, PC for their exceptional service over the years.” 

For further information or inquiries, please contact Kindon Meik, City Manager, at 
kmeik@cityofcalabasas.com. 

About Calabasas: The City of Calabasas is a thriving community located at the base of 
the Santa Monica Mountains. Known for its scenic beauty, active lifestyle, and 
commitment to preserving its open spaces, Calabasas is home to over 24,000 residents 
who enjoy a high quality of life with excellent public services. 

 
 


